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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard W. Staiostecki, Director DHaverkamp
Division of Project and Resident Programs DEisenhut
Region I ECase

FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRR

SUBJECT: LICENSING ACTION REVIEW FOR BEAVER VALLEY UNIT I

Your assistance is requested in conducting a review of the enclosed exemption
request dsted September 11, 1984, for Beaver Valley Unit 1. The review for
this item should consist of a complete Safety Evaluation Report (SER) and
mini-SALP input, and should be conducted under TAC 55766. This request has
been discussed between the NRR Project Manager (Peter Tam) and Don Haverkamp,
and also between the Project Manager and R. Van Niel of I & E.

If you need further information from the licensee, it should be obtained
via the Project Manager. The requested target date is November 30, 1984.
Please either confirm the due date or provide a revised date as soon as
possible.

/s/DGEisenhut

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRR

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/ enclosure:
J. Thoma
P. Tam
D. Haverkamp, RI

Contact: P. Tam FTS 492-7829
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